Leitrim Association Committee Meeting held at the

Irish Centre N.W.2 September 24th 1980.

Present:

The Chairman Michael Winters
The Secretary Rev. Father Butler
The Asst. Secretary Doris Daly

The Members - Mrs. Norah Mc Grael- Michael Mulvanerty

Apologies from: John McGarry- Tommy McGuire-

The minutes of the last meeting were read and signed by the Chairman:

Mrs Tierney:

The Bank Manager has no news to report on the Land Bonds to date.

Ben Burb Base:

The Golf Tournament: the £50 pledged by the L.A was paid by cheque to Tony Bately | Brother Anthony.

Annual Dinner:

Mrs. F. Darcey Irish Centre will contact the Chairman re; menu costs etc. DATE of Dance: 28/11/'80.

The Irish Jobby Group will be discussed at a later date.

Correspondence: ICS to be discussed at a later date.

Treasurers Report: (Books not Balanced)

This task was undertaken by the Chairman on a short term basis until a treasurer could be found. So far no one has come forward. Doris Daly agreed to "write up" the accounts and this agreement was agreed until such time as a treasurer could be found. Nevertheless, the Chairman had all outstanding bills paid to date and the Bank balance was healthy.

The Irish Centre: (Fund Raising)

Disquiet was expressed at the Financial crisis the Irish Centre was experiencing. In the light of this state of affairs, it was requested by the members present that a member of the Centres' Management Committee, preferably the Chairman Mr Martin Moroney, be invited to our next committee meeting so that he could account for the substantial sums paid over by our Association. Up to this time £7,000 over the past year. Action - The Chairman Michael Winters will poffer the invitation.

The B & C Ball:

1) The music would be supplied by "The Swinging Doors" for a cost of £75.00.

2) The raffle: - 1st prize £50.00, 2nd prize whiskey 3rd prize Brandy, 4th prize Wine.

3) Chairman of the Irish Centre - Martin Moroney to receive a £3,000 presentation cheque.

Sale of Tickets:

4) Enveloped tickets money to be collected on the door. The members present would all help. Up to date, circa 150 tickets sold.

5) A News letter would be prepared by Father Butler for the tables. All news items over the past six months would be included.

Special attention would be drawn to the way the money was raised for the Irish Centre - through the football pool exclusively.

The next meeting

Monday Oct. 6th.

See- Din Zaly

meeting closed at 11-05